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PERMANENT MISSION OF THE
SOCIALIST REPUBLIC OF VIET NAM
TO THE UNITED NATIONS OFFICE,
WORLD TRADE ORGANIZATION AND
OTHER INTERNATIONAL ORGANIZATIONS IN GENEVA

No./é J/VNM.21
Geneva, 26 April 2021

The Permanent Mission of the Socialist Republic of Viet Nam to the
United Nations Office, the World Trade Organization and other International
Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the Special Procedures
Branch of the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human
Rights. Further to its Note Verbale No. 45/VNM.21 dated 25 March 2021 which
requests a 30-day extension of the deadline for providing a response to the Joint
Communication from the Special Procedures dated 26 January 2021 Ref. AL
VNM 1/2021, the Mission has the honour to inform as follows:

The competent authorities of Viet Nam found no information regarding
Viet Nam’s nationals in Al-Hol and Roj camps located in North-East Syria.
Therefore, the Mission kindly requests the Special Procedures to provide it with
more detailed information on Viet Nam’s nationals as mentioned in the Joint
Communication.

The Permanent Mission of the Socialist Republic of Viet Nam to the
United Nations Office, the World Trade Organization and other International
Organizations in Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Special
Procedures Branch of the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for
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